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  Happy Holidays and mahalo for allowing me to serve as your
Representative.  District 24 now includes areas of McCully and
Moiliili, and I feel truly blessed to have been given the opportunity to
meet and engage with our community.  
     As the 2023 legislative session approaches, I will continue to work
hard to address the issues that constituents have raised: 
 homelessness, excessive noise, crime, and global warming.
      I strive to be your voice at the Capitol, so please contact my office
with any concerns or issues you feel need to be addressed.  

Jefferson Elementary School 90th Anniversary
     Last month I was honored to attend the 90th Anniversary Celebration of Jefferson Elementary School.
Established in 1932, it has played a vital role over the years for thousands of our keiki in Waikiki and
surrounding communities.  Congratulations and Mahalo to Principal Zakahi and the dedicated staff for
providing a safe, nurturing environment for so many students, and for providing them with the tools and
confidence to reach their highest potential.  

Aloha and Happy Holidays
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A new mobile friendly version with improved functionality when
visiting the Legislature’s site on a cell phone or tablet
A simplified home page encouraging public participation and
engagement
A new tab style layout with drop-down menus to improve
navigation
A consolidated search bar at the top of every page with options to
search for a measure status page (default), HRS, session laws, or run
a keyword search in the current year database.

Last month a new re-designed website for the Hawaii State Legislature 
 was launched.  A few highlights of the new design are:

 

Check it out at capitol.hawaii.gov

THE LEGISLATURES NEW WEBSITE IS LIVE!

Happy to host a group of visiting social workers from
Japan participating in a training session at HPU.  

Over 200 participants from the Taiwan Chambers of
Commerce North America visited the Capitol.   

 The Capitol Building is open to the public !

Building hours: 7am. to 5pm, Monday – Friday
Photo ID is required for entry into the building

Face masks are recommended while visiting the State Capitol and may be required in some conference rooms and
other indoor spaces. Please refer to posted signage for guidance.

Parking at the Capitol is limited to authorized personnel. Public parking is available in Lot V (Vineyard Garage on
Punchbowl); Lot G (Kalanimoku Building on Beretania & Punchbowl); and Lot L (Kinau Hale Building on

Punchbowl).

As we head into rainy season, unfortunately heavy downpours can sometimes result in
brown water advisories for our beaches.   Check out the DoH's Clean Water Branch Brown

Water Advisory Website at :
 https://eha-cloud.doh.hawaii.gov/cwb/#!/landing


